June 13’ 1950

#r, ¥alter %, Betsworth, Manager
V¥aterloo Municipal Airport

P. 0. Box 718

Waterloo, Iowa

Dear Yalters

I want to thank you very much for the Committee permite
ting me to sit in on all their meetings last week in
Mianmi,

Tt was very instructive and I know that I have returned
te Fort Yorth with much more information than I had be-

fore the meeting,
Ve are locking forward to having you people in Fort

Worth in October and we hope that your meeting at that
time will be as successful as the Wiami meeting.

Fith best regards, I anm
Very truly yours,

FXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
HHE-JA

cC -~ ¥r, Amon ¢, Carter



